
 

 

 

 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

ROOF REPLACEMENT 
 

 
 
We would like to advise all residents that Solar Roofing will be replacing 
the roof of the building with your engineering company, WSP Engineering, 
overlooking the project.  The roofing company cannot provide an exact 
start date at this time.  However, they have indicated they are pushing for 
a June date.   
 
They will be onsite from 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. from Monday to Friday 
and possibly Saturdays.  They expect the work to take about six to eight 
weeks.  However, the weather can affect this schedule (wind / rain). 
 
In order to bring the materials to the roof they will require a staging area.  
The best location is just in front of the garbage room door.  They will be 
putting a disposal bin and material on the sidewalk and asphalt area just 
near the door to the garbage room.  They will fence in this area and the 
sidewalk will be partially blocked. We would ask residents to avoid this 
area if possible and exit at the end of the building closest to the garage.   
 
Three visitor parking areas will be blocked off to accommodate the roof 
company while they are onsite.  Solar Roofing will block off the vents on 
the roof however, you may experience some smells. 
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding and assistance. 
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